
NSAA Board of Directors Meeting 

September 15th, 2016 

NSAA Office – Lincoln, NE 
 

 

Items of Note: 

 

 The Consent Agenda was approved as presented at the meeting.  For a complete list of items on the 

consent agenda, including approval of new cooperative sponsorships and renewals of existing 

agreements, please click here to view the full minutes from the meeting. 

 

 The Board of Directors discussed and reviewed postseason structure for Unified Sports®, Bowling.  

By a vote of 8-0, the Board of Directors approved postseason competition, including 8 districts and a 

state championship.  For Unified Sports®, Bowling district assignments, please click here. 

 

 The Board of Directors approved December 22-26, as the December Moratorium dates for the 2019-

2020 school year. 

 

 The NSAA Board of Directors and Staff heard a report from Nebraska’s representatives to the NFHS 

Student Leadership Summit.  Nebraska’s representatives included John Kanel of Humboldt-Table 

Rock-Steinauer, Fidan Ibrahimova of Lincoln Southeast, Brock Sieh of Stanton, Mary O’Keefe of 

Hastings St. Cecilia and advisor, Dr. JJ Toczek of Lincoln Southeast. 

 

 Mike Purdy, representing the Nebraska State Athletic Administrators Association (NSIAAA), reported 

that the NSIAAA Fall Convention will be held in Kearney, NE, November 5th through the 7th. 

 

 Darin Boysen of the Nebraska Coaches Association (NCA) reported that the NSIAAA/NCA/NSAA 

Sportsmanship Summits will be held in Alliance on November 15th, in Kearney on November 16th and 

in Fremont at Midland University on November 17th. 

 

 The NSAA Board of Directors discussed potential legislative proposals that may be submitted by 

member schools via the NSAA legislative process this school year.  Potential proposals discussed 

included modifying the classification process in football, a success factor, and homeschool eligibility. 

 

 Associate Director Deb Velder reported that the NSAA and NSCTA will be hosting a Speech Judges 

Training Workshop at the NSAA Office on October 22nd. 

 

 Assistant Director Jennifer Schwartz reported that some NSAA member schools are experimenting 

with a modified pre-match warm-up schedule, for potential implementation during the 2017-2018 

school year. 

 

 Assistant Director Dan Masters reviewed the discussions of the NSAA Baseball Pitch Count 

Committee.  More information will be sent to participating member schools and posted on our 

website later this month. 

 

The next meeting of the NSAA Board of Directors will be held at the NSAA Office in Lincoln, NE on 

October 6th, 2016. 

http://nsaahome.org/textfile/ann/bdsept.pdf
http://nsaahome.org/textfile/unified/unifieddistricts.pdf

